
 

If you’re looking for the December issue of 
PS Magazine, you probably don’t know 
we’ve moved. 

 

Nov 2019 was our last 64-page, illustrated 
magazine. Moving forward, all our articles 
are being posted directly to the web on 
our new, mobile-friendly website. The 
address is: 

 

     https://www.psmagazine.army.mil 
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